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Guildford McCredie Uniting Soccer Club

General Committee Meeting of the Guildford McCredie Uniting Soccer Club

Held Tuesday 10th November 2009

Welcome & Apologies : The meeting was opened by Greg Wark, Secretary, at 8.16pm

Attendance: 
Greg Wark, Tom List, Ian Warwick, Helen French, Dorothy Warwick, Robert French, Phil Rafter, Peter Warwick

Apologies : 
Claudia Tiller, Carolynne Wark
1.
Position of President on Club Committee – as per the Constitution, this position is to be held by a member of the McCredie Church Council or Minister of same. As the church will not have a minister appointed by the start of the 2010 Soccer season, Peter Warwick (Secretary of the McCredie Church Council) was nominated by Tom List. Nomination seconded and passed unanimously by the committee.

2.
Registration fees have increased marginally for the 2010 season and it was suggested that a further $10 be added to the fees and provide each financial player a training shirt. Tom List is able to source supply for these shirts.


Passed unanimously

3.
Change the name of the existing bank account used by the soccer club (an old church hall account) to ‘Guildford McCredie Uniting Soccer Club’.


Passed unanimously. 


Robert French to instigate the change, being a signatory on the account.

4.
Registration days for 2010 season will be the 1st two Saturdays in February (6th & 13th). Unfortunately neither Greg, Carolynne nor Ian are able to attend due to other commitments.

 Phil, Tom, Peter & Dorothy indicated their availability for both days.

5.
Churches Assoc. has new brochures available.

6.
Tom informed the committee that Australia Post offers ‘unaddressed mail’ for 20c per brochure delivered. Suggested that this could be another way of promoting the club within the community. Greg advised that the current system of advertising through local school newsletters seems to work well and is free. Committee decided to stay with this system for the time being.

7.
Tom advised that the bottom fields at Granville Park badly need work done to them – not in good condition. The top fields have been attended to. 

Greg to approach Parramatta Council.

8.
The AGM of the Granville Assoc. is to be held on Saturday 28th November 2009 at Parramatta RSL, to start at 10am. Ian is unavailable and Tom may also have problems in attending on the day, and will advise the committee at a later date as to whether he is available to attend.

There being no further business, the meeting was declared closed at 8.45pm

